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“ANYTHING IS PAWSIBLE WITH YOUR HELP AND DONATIONS” OCTOBER 2008

CONTACT INFORMATION
PHONE: 740-373-5959
Fax: 740-373-9060
WEBSITE: www.hsov.org

E-mMAIL: hsov@suddenlink.net

MAILING ADDRESS:
90 Mt. Tom Road

P.O.Box 5
Marietta, Ohio 45750

HOURS OF OPERATION:
Monday-Friday 12:00 - 5:00 p.m.

Saturday 10:00 - 4:00 p.m.
Sunday Closed
SHELTER STATISTICS

RECEIVING - JAN. - Aug. 2008

Humane Officer:....... 39
Total Cats Adopted:... 146
Total Cats Reclaimed ... 1
TotalCatsEU ....... . 705

Humane Officer:. .
County Dog Warden: . . 267
Total Dogs Reclaimed . 106
Total Dogs Adopted: .. 312
Total Dogs EU........232

Please

Spay/Neuter
Your Pets

A Note from the
SHELTER

It's been a very busy and productive
summer at the Humane Society of the
Ohio Valley. We've been working hard
to get organized in preparation for the
completion of our “Free Roaming Cat
Room”. The final work day for this
project is October 18.

I am pleased to report that since our
shelter competed for a million dollar
makeover earlier this year, our adop-
tions have increased, our volunteerism
has increased, and donations seem to be
increasing as well. The main goal of the
Zootoo contest was to make communi-
ties across America aware of the crisis
facing their local animal shelters and
join them together in an effort to help
increase adoptions and decrease uncon-
trolled breeding and euthanasia rates.
We were proud and thankful for our
community’s support during the con-
test. The new contest has begun and the
rules are slightly different. Please log on
to zootoo.com and support us in an
attempt to win the million dollar make
over in 2009.

Having said that, I would like to take
this opportunity to put one of our loyal
corporate wpporters in the spot light.

Total Dogs to Rescue: . 302§

Mr. & Mrs. Jim and
| Sheryl Cobb are the
owners of C & C
Toyota located in
Marietta, and are
dedicated, long

time, support-
ers of the
Humane
Society of the [
Ohio Valley.

Jim and Sheryl came forth during the
Zootoo contest and presented a
$5,000.00 donation to the HSOV. Then
again in July, the dealership co-spon-
sored a sales event with Toyota
Corporation and for every new or used
vehicle sold during the month of July,
the HSOV received a $50.00 donation.
The total donation ended up being
$5,400.00 That is a grand total of
$10,400.00 within four months.

Aside from monetary donations, Jim and
Sheryl are available to the shelter seven
days a week twenty-four hours a day.
They don’t mind at all, if we are in need,
to take calls on their personal cell phones
from the shelter. In August, we had a
larger than normal rescue going to the
north east. Our van wasn’t large enough
to transport every dog scheduled to go,
so the Cobb’s provided us with a brand
new cargo van from their lot and didn't
think twice about it. One phone call is all
it took and the response from Mr. Cobb
was, “I'll call the dealership and have
them get the van ready. When do you
want to pick it up?”

Thank you to the Cobb's and every other
business or individual who has support-
ed the Humane Society of the Ohio
Valley in any way. The animals residing
at the HSOV deserve the best care possi-
ble during their stay at the shelter, and
without our community support, we as
a shelter are unable to do it alone.

In closing, please spay or neuter your
pet, teach your children the imporiance
of spaying and neutering, and encour-
age friends and family to

do the same. :



http:EU.....�
http:In:.....�




